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 APPENDIX "A" 
 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 48 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (WORKING SESSION) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on Monday, June 25, 2001 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, June 13, 2001, and stood 
adjourned at 10:00 a.m. due to lack of a quorum. 
 
Under the provisions of the Procedure By-law, the names of the Members present were recorded at 10:00 
a.m. 
 
Present:  Councillor Mario G. Racco, Chair 
   Councillor Mario Ferri 
 
 
 


